

## 1. Co-Presidents

- a. VOCA Co-Chair - Karen Indraatmadja
  - i. Karen has previous experience as a VOCA Exec, Highball Committee, and Winterferst Committee member.
  - ii. Further entrench the VOCA Co-Chair into VUSAC, while increasing our support of VOCA as we will with any other Commission/Commissioner.
- b. Equity Co-Chair
  - i. Continue advertisement to increase the number of applicants.
- c. Open Vic
  - i. Saturday May 28th
  - ii. 10:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. - Presentation (Co-Presidents only)
  - iii. 11:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. - Student Life Reception (VUSAC)
- d. One\*-on-One Meetings
  - i. We've met with almost every member of Council, and will be finishing up our meetings in the remaining two weeks.
  - ii. These meetings serve as check-ins with each member of Council, and allows each member the opportunity to speak to their goals and plans for the upcoming year.
- e. Summer Office Hours
  - i. Stuart - May 2nd through June 3rd
  - ii. Rahul - June 7th through July 8th
  - iii. Rest of the summer we will share each week (each works 2 days/week)
  - iv. Two weeks of vacation total for the summer
  - v. 4 days/week = 30 hours total
- f. Indigenous Studies Course Requirement
  - i. Judiciary and former Co-Presidents will be meeting President Robins on May 18th to continue discussions on a mandatory Indigenous studies course requirement for Victoria College students.
  - ii. This will presumably be the first of many meetings on this topic, so our Judiciary is approaching it by testing the waters.
- g. Listserv
  - i. Potential idea to send out summer listserv to advertise movements such as U of T food services rally, as well as advertise vacant club and levy positions.
  - ii. Continue investigation into how many students the listserv reaches, and follow up with the Vice-Provost's office.

## 2. Vice-President External

- a. Student Experience Survey

- i. Picking up the project from the previous VPE, the survey is very similar to the mandate of a census.
  - ii. Aiming to distribute the survey in September.
  - iii. Looking to reform the survey, focusing on more specific questions and incorporating equity issues and demographic specific questions.
  - iv. Incorporate administration in order to strengthen the survey's resources.
  - v. Steve is looking to work with all of Council on drafting questions, and potentially is interested in forming an ad-hoc committee.
- b. External Student Society Structure Report
  - i. Steve examined the By-Laws and constitutions of other U of T student societies.
  - ii. Steve is assembling a report that quantifies trends of other student societies.
  - iii. This will be useful for understanding best practices and aids in our own constitutional reform.
  - iv. Fits into the VPE's mandate of visiting other student societies.

### **3. Vice-President Student Organizations**

- a. Clubs Storage
  - i. Missing Clubs Storage key from last year encourages a changing of procedure.
  - ii. Hannah is looking to reform key access as well as sign out procedure based on feedback from various clubs and levies.
  - iii. Potential use of Margaret Addison Front Desk.

### **4. Vice-President Internal**

- a. One-on-One Meetings
  - i. Looking to start meeting with members of council after the Co-Presidents are done their meetings.
  - ii. The aim of these meetings will be different that the Co-Presidents, and Golda is looking to continue one-on-one meetings consistently throughout the year.
- b. Summer Retreat
  - i. Golda is beginning to schedule a VUSAC summer retreat.
  - ii. Looking to have it take place sometime in July.